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RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the Airport Commission receive information on a hangar incident that occurred on
June 26, 2025.
 
 
SUMMARY

This report summarizes an incident that occurred on June 26, 2025, where a pick-up truck ran into the
doors for hangar #107.
 
 
DISCUSSION

At approximately midnight on June 26, 2025, a pick-up truck ran into the hangar doors for hangar #107. 
This caused the doors to come off the track, which prevented proper closure of hangar #107 and
affected the opening of the doors to the adjacent hangars #106 and #108.  Due to the extent of damage
to City property, Airport Staff has contacted a vendor for repairs/replacement and are working with Risk
Management to resolve the issue. No personal injuries were reported.
 
ATTACHMENTS
 
 
Prepared by: Angela Hescher
                      Administrative Technician

 

  


